
Friday 10th November 2023 

Notices  

Clubs will restart next week. 

Children will be bringing home 

homework to complete from next 

week. If you have any questions, 

please contact class teachers.  

Dates  

 

Attendance  

Some families will have received 

letters this week if attendance has 

fallen below 95%. Please contact us 

if we can support in any way.  

Class percentages: 

Y1M : 97%           Y1C: 91% 

Y2: 90%       Y3: 95% 

Y4: 97%       Y5: 93% 

Y6: 95% 

The PTFA held their first fundraising 

event this week. Doxey Bingo raised 

£230.  This money will go straight into 

school funds where it will be spent on 

ways to support the children in school.   

Contact the office or one of the PTFA 

members if you are interested in         

joining. You can be involved as much or 

as little as you like.  

 

Year 4 have kicked off their new mini 

mission ‘Escape to Pompeii’ by watching 

a video of a volcano erupting and         

exploring lots of pictures. They gathered 

some fantastic language, ready to write. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception’s learning this week has  

linked to the story ‘Room on a 

Broom’. They made leaf wands on 

‘Welly Wednesday’ and dressed up 

as witches to make potions 

Year 1 spotted a beautiful rainbow at 

breaktime yesterday. This was      

followed by some impromptu   

learning about weather. 

13/11/23  Sparkles—Nursery Rhyme 

Week  

17/11/23 Sparkles—dress as a 

nursery rhyme character 

07/12/23 Choir performance at St 

Mary’s Church (4pm) 

14/12/23 Choir performance at 

Deans court (4pm) 

15/12/23 Christmas Fayre (4.30pm) 

20/12/23 KS1 Nativity (2.30pm) 

22/12/23 KS2 Christmas              

Celebration at Doxey 

Church (1.30pm) 

Message from the Head                                             

We have all had a lovely first week back. I enjoyed my first experience of 

Doxey Bingo and I am looking forward to see what this next term brings us. 

Be Ready 

Being ready for learning is essential to 

ensure that children maximise the 

learning opportunities in their        

classroom. Children show they are 

ready by: 

Looking at the person who is talking 

Having good posture 

Listening to the person who is talking 

Ask your child to ‘show me ready’! 


